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August 22, 2021 
PA No. ESD-21-003 
 

 PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 
 MASK REQUIRED TO ENTER THE DIVISON OF EMPLOYMENT SERVICES 

 
As a safety measure against the spread of the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19), the public is 

hereby informed that customers will be required to do the following to be allowed entry into the 

Division of Employment Services (formerly the Division of Labor), regardless of vaccination 

status. 

 

• Wear well-fitted masks at all times 

• Sign-in on entry 

• Sanitize 

• Observe physical distancing  

• Face shields may be worn in addition to masks, but face shields may not be worn instead 

of masks 

 

Customers are encouraged to call and set-up appointments if visit will take 15 minutes or more.  

Please call 488-2497, 488-4331 or 488-4332 for assistance. We thank you for your patience and 

continued support in ensuring we all remain safe! 

 

 


